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Changes to Community Rehabilitation Contracts (CRCs)

A statement from Meg Hillier MP, Chair of the Committee of Public Accounts:

“The Committee raised concerns in 2016 about dismal ‘through the gate’ services failing to help offenders find employment and accommodation on release.
“What today’s report from the NAO shows is that the government set these services up to fail when it massively under-estimated how much it would cost to deliver them.
“Hundreds of millions of pounds of additional taxpayers’ money is now being directed at CRCs, but it remains to be seen if the changes are enough to fix the government’s broken system, and help reduce reoffending.”
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